
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
UPPER-STORY HOUSING 

CDBG-CV STATUS OF FUNDED 
ACTIVIITES

	 Notice is hereby given that the 
City of Eldora will be holding a 
public hearing on the status of the 
Community Development Block 
Grant – COVID (CDBG-CV) for the 
construction of upper-story housing 
at 6:10pm on March 14th, 2023, at 
Eldora City Hall, 1442 Washington 
Street, Eldora, IA 50627.  At the 
hearing the following information 
will be covered: general accom-
plishments, adjustments to the 
project timeline, expenditures, and 

the timeline for remaining work to 
be completed.  The project is being 
funding in part through a CDBG-CV 
grant provided by the Iowa Eco-
nomic Development Authority.  If 
you have any questions concerning 
the project or if you require spe-
cial accommodations to attend the 
hearing such as handicapped ac-
cessibility or translation services, 
please contact 641-939-2393.  
Persons interested in the status 
of funding or the progress of the 
project, are welcome to attend this 
meeting.
	 Chandra Kyte
	 City Clerk of Eldora
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